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 Outline 
 The     Commission     received     an     update     on     its     recommendations     to     improve     the 
 recruitment     and     retention     of     in-house     foster     carers     in     2022.      To     supplement     this 
 session,     the     Commission     undertook     a     survey     of     all     in-house     foster     carers 
 (mainstream     and     connected     carers)     and     a     focus     group. 

 The     Commission     has     produced     a     draft     report     and     recommendations     for     the 
 Commission     to     consider     before     these     are     sent     to     stakeholders. 
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